
 

    

May 25, 2023 

Dear Valued Customer: 

In a continued effort to provide you product in a timely fashion, ECR International will no longer offer 
dedicated SKUs for LP boilers or high-altitude derivatives of our cast iron product offering.  Our gas-fired 
cast iron line of products will be manufactured with a Natural Gas configuration at sea level.  We offer 
both Natural Gas to LP conversion kits and high-altitude conversion kits for elevations from 2000’ up to 
10,000’.  Conversion Kits must be ordered separately to be field installed. 

The SKUs for the updated kits have been added into the parts pricing files and the price-books for each 
brand to be downloaded from the ECR Customer Web Portal at https://www.ecrcustomerportal.com.   

This change will be taking effect June 14th.  If you have any questions regarding these changes, please 
contact your ECR Sales Representative, Regional Sales Manager or Customer Service Representative. 

 

Bob Shea 

 

Executive Director of Sales 
ECR International 
 

https://www.ecrcustomerportal.com/

